
SUMMARY MINUTES 
COMMUNITY BUDGET HEARING (SPANISH-LANGUAGE) 

COUNCIL DISTRICTS 7 and 8 
SOUTH MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY CENTER 

APRIL 3, 2025 AT 6:00 PM 
 
Deputy City Manager Mario Paniagua opened the meeting at 6:08 p.m. and introduced 
interpreters Mario Barajas, Elsie Duarte, and Caprice Moreno. Mr. Barajas provided 
instructions for residents requiring English-language interpretation during the hearing. 
 
Mr. Paniagua introduced himself, then described the purpose of the hearing, 
emphasized the importance of community input in the budget process, and described 
how to make public comment. 
 
A short video on the proposed Trial Budget was played. 
 
Following the video, Mr. Paniagua opened the floor for public comment. There were no 
public comments. Mr. Paniagua made closing remarks and adjourned the hearing at 
6:20 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Stephanie Ramos 
Budget & Research Analyst 

 


